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 Educational tours are an essential part of learning, offering

students hands-on experiences beyond the classroom. As
the saying goes, “I hear and I forget, I see and I remember,

I do and I understand.”
     To enhance experiential learning, National Public School, Kengeri,
Bangalore organized a one-day field trip to GKVK on 7th October
2024 for Grade 5 students. Accompanied by their teachers, students
visited the Department of Sericulture, Department of Food Science and
Nutrition, and the Department of Advance Centre for Plant Bio-
technology.

     At the Sericulture Department, students explored the silk-making
process, learning about silk worms, their life cycle, types of cocoons,
and how silk threads are obtained. They had a hands-on experience
and enthusiastically asked questions, showing great curiosity. 

     In the Department of Food Science and Nutrition, students
discovered the importance of a balanced diet, food preservation
techniques, and the role of nutrients in human health. Experts
explained how different food sources contribute to overall well-being.

     At the Department of Advance Centre for Plant Bio-technology,
students were introduced to innovative research in agriculture and
genetics, including plant tissue culture, pest-resistant crops, and
advancements in sustainable farming.

     Apart from gaining knowledge, students enjoyed socializing with
friends, and sharing snacks during the bus ride. The trip was an
enriching and enjoyable experience, reinforcing classroom learning in
a practical setting.


